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July 15, 2020 
 
Arkansas Department of Education 
Division of Learning Services 
Four Capitol Mall, Mail Slot #3 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
Dear Commissioner Key,  
 
It is my pleasure to express support from the Batesville Area Chamber of Commerce for the 
Batesville School District conversion charter school. The purpose of the conversion charter is to 
prepare students for success by offering individual college and career pathway opportunities 
through a strategic advising program. The program will also offer support in participation in paid 
internships & apprenticeship opportunities. 
 
The vision for the charter school is directly in line with the county strategic plan, IMPACT. The 
grassroots plan, developed by our citizens, encourages progressive initiatives to address 
community and economic development priorities. Batesville School District has embraced the 
plan and incorporated the initiatives into the new proposed program to meet the needs of our 
students and our community.  
 
In collaboration with business and industry leaders, healthcare providers, and institutions of 
higher education, students are able to discover, experience and prepare for their future by 
participating in the new educational and career pathway opportunities.  
 
We look forward to working with Batesville School District on this innovative learning 
experience that will improve the lives of our students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Crystal Johnson 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 










